
St. Joan of  Arc Church 

August 7, 2019 at 7:00PM 

 

Please join us at St. Joan of  Arc Church, 257 S. 

Law Street, Aberdeen, MD 21001, for an evening 

prayer service for those that have suffered the loss 

of  a child at any stage of  life.  We are coming 

together as a community to pray with and support 

those that are grieving. 

Light refreshments will be served following the 

prayer service.   

 

RSVP to Nancy Schmidt at newtnts@yahoo.com 


